
 

May 23, 2023 

Public Notice of Proposed Budget Viewing 

The public is hereby advised that per  NC G.S.  159-12, the Budget Officer has submitted the proposed 

budget for the Town of Mount Olive for FY 2022-2023 to the Mayor and Town Board of 

Commissioners. A copy of the proposed budget for the fiscal year beginning July 1, 2023 and ending 

June 30, 2024 is on file in the office of the Town Clerk, the Town Manager’s Office and the Town of 

Mount Olive Website  www.townofmountolivenc.org.  The budget is available for public inspection 

during normal business hours until the budget ordinance is adopted. The Town Clerk and Town 

Manager’s offices are located at 114 East James Street, Mount Olive, North Carolina. 

A budget approval meeting has been scheduled for Tuesday, June 13, 2023 at 7:00 P.M. in the Mount 

Olive Municipal Courtroom at 114 East James Street, Mount Olive, North Carolina. 
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